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FILE: 0.4.9.39 UFI: T3%10%01, 02400(S) SERIAL: 9781
References: 1) J W Cook letter tc J G Keppler, dated May 22, 1980,
Same Subject, Serial 8087

2) J W Cook letter to J G Keppler, dated August 13, 1980,
Same Subject, Serial 8811

The referenced letiers were interim 50.55(e) reports concerning inconsi s ent
cross-referencing between 3&W and Sechtel numbering systems affecting instrument
systems in Midland Plant Unit 2. This letter is the final report. The
attachment to this letter provides the actions being taken to resclve th
condition. The schedule shcws that all actions necessary to be completed %o
place the Plant in conformance will be completed in the third guarter of 1981.
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Of the 928 Unit 2 cables placed on engineering hold pending resolution of the
wiring inconsistencies, 841 correct cables vere released on July 17, 1980, for
pulliog. The schezes for the rezaining 87 incorrect cables were revised and
released priol pod Gpptfizber 17, 1980. The Iastrument Index is currently being
revised; scheduled completion is January 1, 1981.

The Midland Project Co=ponent Nuzbering Task Group (CNIG) is presently in the
final steges of revieving the design documents for the B&W instrusent systexs
involved (NNI, ICS, ECCAS and N1/RPS) to identify and correct all nuzbering and
wiring inconsistencies. Design documents have been rarled up for revisiocn vith
the corrected cozponent ouzbering. Scheduled cempletion date for the CNTG
review activities is January 1, 1981.

In a letter from B&W to Bechtel dated September 3, 1980, B&W stated that no cajor
technical obstacle exists that would limit this corrective action. Zpproximately
114 B&W documents need to be revised, and it may be desirable to generate two
new BLW P&IDs for Unit 2. All affected B&W docuzents are scheduled for
correction by August 1, 1981. ‘
The CNTG {s tzking action to plan, schedule, monitor, Tcport, znd cause couplete
fmplczentation of these actions..
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